Neighborhood News

Donations Needed for National Night Out in August

The West Wetumpka Neighborhood Watch is raising money to host their 2nd Annual National Night Out for this August, currently, the WWNW is in need of funds to arrange such an event. Last year, over 300 people from the community kicked off our 1st National Night Out. Your help is Greatly Needed and will be Very much Appreciated!

The purpose of the event is to bring awareness for crime prevention and also to raise awareness in our community about drug abuse. If you would like to donate supplies, food or money, please contact Elizabeth Rhodes @ 567-0450 or Dale Heath @ 514-1303 or send a check payable to: West Wetumpka Neighborhood Watch, 600 W. Tuskeena St., Wetumpka AL 36092.



Code Enforcement Officer, Denny Engle honored at Retirement Reception

West Wetumpka residents honored Denny Engle on May 3rd at the Old Wetumpka House Bed & Breakfast for his service to the City of Wetumpka as Code Enforcement Officer from 2007-2008. He has been of great help & importance to West Wetumpka by cleaning up our area from overgrown yards, abandoned houses and vehicles.

"Denny, we thank you from the bottom of our hearts for helping us clean up our West Wetumpka Neighborhood", said Dale Heath as she presented the Certificate of Appreciation. "You will be missed terribly!"

Denny's replacement is Mr. Ken Bailey.



Denny Engle receiving Certificate of Appreciation from WWNW

Schedule of Events

June 10, 2008 7:30 PM - WWNW Neighborhood Walk

meet @ vacant lot, corner of NW Main & Tallassee St -May bring flashlights & your dog

Every Monday-Friday

@ Fain Center on Cotton St. All 60+ Seniors welcome to Lunch & Activities, \$1.60 lunch/day from 10am-1pm

Please Remember...

You are not being asked to take personal risks, only to serve as extra "eyes and ears" and to report information on crimes and suspicious activities promptly to:

> 9-1-1 for Emergencies, (crimes in progress, or lifethreatening situations)

For Non-Emergencies call (334) 567-5321 or (334) 567-1336 for the Secret Witness Line

The police will take action on those reports.

For more information call Mary Peck, 567-5082 or Elizabeth Rhodes, 567-0450

Bulletin for June

- Every Monday-Friday at the Fain Senior Center on Cotton St. (by the Driver License Department in W. Wetumpka), All seniors age 60 and older are welcome to Lunch and Activities. The meal is only \$1.60 per day and it is from 10am 1pm Monday-Friday. Call June Jones for details about transportation at 567-4656. Activities start at 10am, lunch at 11:30am till 1pm.
- June 10th from 5-7 pm Errol & Emily Law invites you, West Wetumpka, to Errol's Campaign Launch at The Legends on Hwy 111. (The West Wetumpka Neighborhood Watch Does Not Promote any Candidate for an Election, this was specially submitted and it's up to you to decide who to vote for... your vote does make a difference so please exercise your right to vote in any election, for whomever You decide)
- June 10th at 7:30 pm our monthly meeting will NOT be held at the Jeanette Barrett Civic Room. Instead we are meeting at the vacant lot on the corner of NW Main & Tallassee St. We will walk around the neighborhood (bring flashlights, and your dog if desired) making a presence in numbers. Summer is fast approaching, so let's be seen!